
Newberry County Registration and Election Commission 

1872 Wilson Rd. 

PO Box 147 

Newberry, SC 29108                                                          
(803) 321-2121 

Fax (803) 321-2122 

 

 
Board Members 

 

John Glasgow, Chairman                     Brenda Fulmer, Vice-Chairman        

Sam Price Jr., Secretary         Doretha Simpson 

Henry Summer           Martha Waller                Donnie Bobb 

 

DIRECTOR                      DEPUTY DIRECTOR 

Amy Perkins                         Bill Rogers 

 

     

January 10, 2022 

 

 

The Newberry County Voter Registration and Election Board met on Monday, January 10, 2022, at 1:00 PM at 

the Newberry County Registration and Election Office.  

 

Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order, and Henry Summer gave the invocation.  

 

Board Members present were Chairman John Glasgow, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, Secretary Sam Price, 

Doretha Simpson, Donnie Bobb, and Martha Waller. Director Amy Perkins was also in attendance.  

 

Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes from the December 13, 2021, board 

meeting. Doretha Simpson made the motion to approve the minutes as written. Brenda Fulmer seconded, and 

the motion to approve the minutes was approved unanimously. 

 

Chairman John Glasgow presented the 2022 board meeting calendar for approval. Martha Waller made the 

motion to approve the 2022 board meeting calendar. Brenda Fulmer seconded, and the motion to approve the 

calendar was approved unanimously. 

 

Newberry City Council met and voted to create an amendment to their elections ordinance, moving their 

elections to Municipal Election Day in odd years, from September of even years. They will have their second 

reading of this ordinance at their upcoming February meeting.  

 

Director Perkins reminded everyone that there is an updated Public Disclosure and Accountability Reporting 

System. Your 2022 Statement of Economic Interests (SEI) Report, and all future SEI reports, will be filed in the 

new system. You can begin filing your 2022 report on 1/1/22. All reports are due by March 30, 2022. 

 

Director Perkins let everyone know she was working on getting them together for a Zoom class for their State 

Election Commission required continuing education course. She will try to reserve County Council Chambers 

for the online Zoom class. 

 

There being no further business, Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to adjourn. Doretha Simpson made 

the motion to adjourn seconded by Martha Waller. The meeting adjourned at 1:30 PM. The next meeting will be 

held on Monday, February 7, 2022, at 1:00 PM. 

 

 

  


